Teddington & Hampton Wick Voluntary Care Group



Dear All



Well, another year has gone and before you know it'll be Easter! I hope you all had a very Happy Christmas! I'm sure, like me, the elastic waisted clothes came in very handy!

I would like to especially thank our volunteers for all your hard work throughout the year. We couldn't provide our clients with all the much-needed help without you.

Just a brief newsletter this time to let you know of all the upcoming outings. If you fancy lending a hand with any please let the office know.

I wish you all a very happy and healthy new year.





Our office opening hours are:

Monday - Friday from 0930-1130 tel: 020 8943 3112

www.tedcare.org.uk

OUTINGS & EVENTS



New Year Pub Lunch – Marquis of Granby Tuesday 28th January – lovely grub (pick up from 1030)



Leap Year Coffee Morning – Methodist Church Saturday 29th February 10.30am – 12.30pm **Sit down Zumba** (£3) – 12.15pm why not give it a go

Spring Blooms & Cake – Walled Garden, Sunbury Tuesday 24th March – **LIMITED NUMBERS** (pick up from 1.00pm)



Lunch & Shopping at Squires Garden Centre Shepperton
Tuesday 28th April – don't forget your shopping bags!
(pick up from 10.30am)